
Philippines Fiber Optic Cable Network Ltd., Inc.

Date: Aug.19th, 2021

Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources, CESO III
Roxas Boulevard, Manila

Subject: Request forPAMB Resolution

DearMrFerrer,

In line with our continuous efforts to provide first class and reliable telecommunication facility
to the Filipino people, Philippines Fiber Optic Cable Network Ltd., Inc, undertake the necessary
network underground installation in Victoria, Naujan and Socorro, Mindoro.

Based on the review of Victoria and Socorro Engineering office, it was found that some of our
route will pass thru on your protected areas, we applied for ECC and attended the second public
hearing dated last May 20, 2021. With this regards, we would like to request a PAMB resolution
as one of the requirements of ECC and Engineering office in the issuance of permits.

Attached herewith are the minutes of the second meeting last may 20,2021.

Hoping for your kind approval of our request.

Thank you very much..

Very truly yours,

Yindy Zhao
ROWManager
Philippines Fiber Optic Cable Network Ltd., Inc


